
Newsletter #2: October 14, 2018 
 
Hello again everyone. This is to inform everyone about a potential problem with the 
installation file for DrzTrack version 5.11 as announced in the first newsletter.  The 
problem is with the hex file for the PIC 4680 processor, 40 MHz clock speed.  There 
was an error in that file that caused the controller to become inactive after boot loading 
it.  Other processors and the 20 MHz clock speed were not affected. 
 
The corrected installation file has now been uploaded to the web site, so all you need 
to do is to download that file and install it ( 
http://www.w2drz.ramcoinc.com/DrzTrackInstall_511.exe ).  It will automatically replace 
the bad file on your computer, and not affect your settings in any way.   
 
Of course, if you do not use the 4680 processor at 40 MHz then you will not need to 
get the update. 
 
Very 73, Russ K2TXB 
 
 


